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REPORT: Favorable 11-0: Council Members Hawkins, Anderson-Walker, Davis, Dernoga, 

Franklin, Glaros, Harrison, Ivey, Streeter, Taveras and Turner. 

 
 

 

The Prince George’s County Council met in the Committee of the Whole on April 20, 2021 to 

consider CR-025-2021. As proposed, CR-025-2021 will approve certain multi-year contracts 

pursuant to Section 819 of the County Charter. The contacts listed in Attachment A are for FY 2021 

and have already been approved as part of the adopted budget ordinance for FY 2021. 

 

There were no contracts in the $100,000 category. There were 26 contracts in the $500,000 category, 

with most contracts for the Office of Information Technology. 

 

The aggregate amount of the FY 2021 contract is $122,414,961. 

  

The Policy Analyst Group finds no adverse fiscal impact given these contracts were already 

approved in the FY 2021 budget. 

  

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, voted 

CR-025-2021 out favorably, 11-0. 

 

 


